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Goodbye, Miss Hayley
Behaviour 

Today, we say a fond farewell to
Miss Hayley. It will certainly be

strange not seeing (and hearing
her!) around school. She has

definitely made her mark here at St.
Joseph’s. The children will all miss

seeing and reading to Cola too. 

Sadly, I have seen a decline in some pupil’s behaviour and
attitudes towards staff recently which, as I’m sure you will
agree, is completely unacceptable.  We encourage all of our

children to be READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE at all times
and this includes speaking to adults in an appropriate

manner, completing tasks that they have been asked to
do, staying in their seat and being kind to one another.  I
hope that you, as parents and carers, can support these
simple, yet fundamental rules that we try to instil in our

children to give them the best learning opportunities
possible.  I want your children to succeed and good

behaviour is the key to achieving this and as all good
behaviour starts at home, I’m respectfully asking you to

speak to your child if they have been spoken to by an adult
in school. Thank you, Miss Griffiths

Ready  Respectful  Safe



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception:  Rejoice
Year 1:  Lydia
Year 2: Wayne
Year 3: Mario
Year 4: Victoria
Year 5: Destiny M
Year 6: Tianna

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: Leon
Year 1:  Beatriz
Year 2: Edith
Year 3: Leo H
Year 4: Julia
Year 5: Jayden
Year 6: Poppy

Reception: Navara
Year 1: Angel-Louise
Year 2: Madelyn
Year 3: Sebastian
Year 4: Sienna
Year 5: Darren
Year 6: Tommie-Lee

Weekly Recognitions

94 
Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.

Mrs. Willetts 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
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Star Readers

Evie (Yr 4)
Jakub (Yr 4)

Grace (Yr 4)

Well done to these children who have
completed our Star Reading Challenge.  

You’re AMAZING!


